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REGULAR MEETING – MARCH 3, 2020

The March 3, 2020 Town of Tioga Planning Board meeting was brought to order at 7:03pm by Chairman Doug Chrzanowski.  Present were Camille Corneby, Paul Welch, Alan Bill, Kerry Root and Chairman Doug Chrzanowski.

The report of the February 2020 meeting was presented.  Mr. Root made the motion to approve the minutes as presented, Ms. Corneby seconded, carried.

The Planning Board would like to make sure Superintendent Story is aware of the winter road policy since he is new to the position.

The Board would like to thank Superintendent Story on removing the tree from Bridge St.

Bridge St. Boat Launch
Mr. Root made a suggestion of removing the old barriers and placing new ones closer to the water.  The barrier replacement and removing some remaining brush would complete the boat launch project.
Discussion of a possible Town of Tioga boat launch sign after completion of the project.

There was discussion of solar and wind power in the area.

Mr. Root made the motion to adjourn at 7:50pm, seconded by Ms. Corneby, carried.


Submitted by:
Tiffany Middendorf

